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Dear Mr Rice I have'nt heard back fram you as stated in the previous email .Please 
contact me at 859-398-1290 SERVI~E 

CofqMISS ION 

Subject: RE: Verizon Wireless Tower Case No. 2007-00363 

Date: Fri, 31 Aug 2007 15:37:58 -0400 

"Brent Rice" <brice@mmlk.com> D FPRIVATE "TYPE=PICT;ALT=Add to Address 
Book" Add to Address Book Add Mobile Alert From: 

To: "Angie Jones" <ajones418@yahoo.com> 
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Thanks Angie - I will call Roger the first of next week. Brent Rice 

:: Angie Jones [mailto:ajones4l8@yahoo,com] 
Friday, August 31, 2007 3:26 PPI 

Rice 
Verizon Wireless Tower Case No. 2007-00363 

Mr. Rice: 

I recently received your letter regarding the original correspondence in regards to the 
Verizon Wireless Facility to be located on Stepstone Road in Montgomery County, 
Kentucky. 

Although your additional information regarding my concerns are valid, I am still not 
convinced of the positive value of the construction of this facility and am still not in favor 
of this proposed location. However optimum you may think the location is, that is a 
matter of opinion of you and your client and being a contingous property owner to the 
proposed location, I feel my direct opinion is a major factor because I am the one who 
will be viewing and receiving any negative impact from this facility daily, not you nor the 
owner of this facility. 

Being an employee of the state government, particularly a deputy jailer at the 
Montgomery County Jail System, I work in very close proximity to one of these towers 
and can tell you first hand of the problems that arise from these particular towers. I am 
not happy with the proposed facility as first indicated in my original correspondence, and 
although YOU have valid points, I am not convinced that this site is optimal for the benefit 
of my property. What will make me happy with this praposed site? I continue to ask 
myself this question and cannot come up with an answer. 

mailto:ajones4l8@yahoo,com


Without going into further detail via email, I feel it is best necessary to come to an 
amicable solution to resolve this matter. I would prefer a meeting in Montgomery County 
because it is difficult for me to arrange a meeting in Lexington or elsewhere. 

You can reach me by calling 859-498-3771, or by calling my cell phone at 859-398-1290. 

Also, you have been sending Correspondence to my son at 2 195 Stepstone Road, Mount 
Sterling, KY 40353. All correspondence should be sent to Roger Jones, 2201 Stepstone 
Road, Mount Sterling, KY 40353. 

Regards, 


